APPROVAL OF 1992 CDBG APPLICATION

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on May 20, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the application for the FFY 1992 CDBG funding year.

Funds will be used for housing rehabilitation throughout the entire township.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the FFY 1992 CDBG application.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary-Treasurer